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December 12, 2024

Subject: RFQ #2512-A Crabapple Booster Pump #2 Motor VFD
Addendum #1

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the
above referenced RFQ. You will need to consider this information when preparing your quote.

1. How many soft starters are there?
This is a project for installation of a single VFD for Crabapple Booster Pump #2. Both the
booster pumps at Crabapple booster station have a soft start but Booster #2 is out of
commission and is why we are choosing to have it upgraded to VFD.

2. Can the County provide the original wiring diagrams for pump 2?
See attached.

3. Is there an active harmonic filter required for this project?
No.

4. Can you please provide contact details for FCWS integrator J.K. Duren for Crabapple
Booster Pump #2 Motor VFD BID#5617555?
Jim Ham, J.K. Duren Technician, (770) 328-1058

5. On the Contractor affidavit under 0.C.G.A page are you just looking for our FEIN# and the
date it was authorized or are you looking for a different Federal#?
This is the E-Verify number. The E-Verify number is different from your FEIN number. It is a
5-7-digit number with no dashes. Yes, this should be the date that the E-Verify number
was authorized.

Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is
returned not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still
be responsible for the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes
herein.



The opening date for this RFQ has not changed. The opening time and date are 3:00p.m.,
Wednesday, December 18, 2024. Quotes must be received by the Purchasing Department at
the address above, Suite 204, at or before the opening date and time. Please advise that quotes
can also be emailed to ccobb@fayettcountyga.gov or faxed to (770) 719-5544,

The deadline for inquiries has passed, so the Purchasing Department will not be able to accept
any additional questions after this time.

If you have questions, please contact Colette Cobb, Contract Administrator at (770) 305-5115,
fax (770) 719-5544 or email at ccobb@fayettecountyga.gov .

Sincerely, —

/‘// T S
/%ﬂb
Ted L. Burgess

Chief Procurement Officer

TLB/cc
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